
 

 

Sixth Form Newsletter 24/02/2023 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

I hope you are all well. 

I hope half term went well and I hope all the students had a well-earned rest.  

Sponsored walk 

We have relatively low numbers currently signed up for the sponsored walk 
At the moment we have 7 students. 

The event will take place on Friday 10th March.  Year 13 are welcome to 
sign up as well, but we will need to make sure it does not clash with any of 
their PPEs. 

If students want to sign up, they should complete the following link (this has been emailed to them): 

https://forms.office.com/e/zJBC5kre3u 

Year 12 progression evening 

As previously referenced, we will be hosting our year 12 progression evening for parents on Wednesday 
8th March.  This event will take place in school and will be focused on providing parents with the 
information you need to support your child’s application for their post 18 progression pathways. 

Full details of this event were sent out earlier this week.   

If you are planning to attend, we would be very grateful if you could fill in the following survey: 

https://tinyurl.com/YR12ProgressEve 

Exam dates 

As a reminder, our year 13 students have their next round of PPEs next half term.  All the information 
will be shared with the students and yourselves. 

Year 13 exams start on 6th March and will provide everyone with the final indicator around the progress 
year 13 are making towards their final exams. 

Reporting absences and lateness 

As a reminder from my previous newsletter, we have a made a slight 
alteration to the reporting of absences and lateness. 

If you need to report your child as absent or late in Sixth Form, please use 
the following email address 

sixthform@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

 

 

 



 

 

Signing out procedures 

A reminder about the signing out procedure: 

1 – If going home, they must sign out at student reception, this will enable 
the school to code the student currently on the registers. 

2 – Popping off site, they must use the folders in the foyer of the Sixth Form 
block to sign in and out. 

David Constable 

dconstable@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

Sixth Form Lead 


